
September 27, 1995 

 

 

Dr. Gary L. Aguilar 

909 Hyde Street, Suite 530 

San Francisco, CA  94109 

 

Dear Dr. Aguilar: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Charles A. Crenshaw, M.D., F.A.C.S. 

215 North Rivercrest Drive 

Fort Worth, TX  76107-1152 

 

Dear Dr. Crenshaw: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Ms. Kathleen A. Cunningham 

500 S.E. 49th Avenue 

Ocala, FL  34471 

 

Dear Ms. Cunningham: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

 James H. Fetzer, Ph.D 

University of Minnesota-Duluth 

Department of Philosophy 

10 University Drive 

Duluth, Minn.  55812 

 

Dear Dr. Fetzer: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Ms. Kathlee Fitzgerald 

224 Elm Street 

Edgewood, PA  15218 

 

Dear Ms. Fitzgerald: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Patricia L. James, M.D. 

P.O. Box 3152 

Idyllwild, CA  92549 

 

Dear Dr. James: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Mr. D. Bradley Kizzia 

P.O. Box 50100 

Dallas, TX  75202 

 

Dear Mr. Kizzia: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Dr. David W. Mantik 

69-780 Stellar Avenue 

Rancho Mirage, CA  92270 

 

Dear Dr. Mantik: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Mr. Wallace Milam 

360 Greenway Avenue, Apt. 4 

Dyersberg, TN  38024 

 

Dear Mr. Milam: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Randolph H. Robertson, M.D. 

100 Maxwell Crossing 

Brentwood, TN  37027 

 

Dear Dr. Robertson: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



September 27, 1995 

 

 

Cyril H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

Department of Pathology 

Central Medical Center and Hospital 

1200 Centre Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA  15219 

 

Dear Dr. Wecht: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your September 26, 1995 letter and the inventory you provided regarding the medical and 

forensic records connected with the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  We realize a lot of 

time and effort went into compiling this information and it is greatly appreciated.  The list which you 

have provided will be carefully reviewed, evaluated, and appropriately handled. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and effort in addressing these important issues, and for your continued 

interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


